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Spanish word of the week 
Gracias – thank you! 

 

Year 6 SATs Week and Breakfast  
All Year 6 pupils are invited to come to school from 
Monday 13th May to Thursday 16th May 2024 at 
8.15am.  It is an opportunity to have a free cooked 
breakfast  together and say a prayer before the SATs. 
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Upper Beulah Hill, Upper Norwood, London SE19 3LG 
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Dear Parents/Carers                            10th May 2024 – Week 26 

       

 

 

 

                          

 

                     Spanish Assembly 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 All Saints children were treated to a 

 Spanish Assembly where the children 

 shared their learning from Spanish Day; 

 Spanish songs, dancing, art work, food 

 posters.  It was really lovely to not only 

 learn another language but to learn  

 about another culture. It helps us  

 celebrate our diversity but also 

 embrace our similarities.                                                                                                                    

 

‘Let us not become weary in doing good, for at the proper time we will reap 
harvest if we do not give up.’ Galatians 6:9 

 
“What does the Lord require from you, but to do justice, love kindness and to walk humbly with your God.”  (Micah 6:8)         

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Year 5 Stars of the Week are Nelson, Giovanni, Cataleya 

and Amara.  They are receiving the ‘Kudos Award’ for 

outstanding effort and commendable results in Reading 

Plus. They are truly on their way to getting ready for Year 6! 

Could you be the next reading star at All Saints? 

 

 

  

 

              Dolphin Class Worship                             
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                

 

 

         

 

 

 

        Year 1 put on a fantastic worship assembly about castles.  They treated us to medieval dancing,   

        jousting, and castle songs.  There was a lot to learn about features of castles and the history 

        behind them.  Everyone enjoyed it and we are very proud of Dolphin Class’s performance.  

                                                     They are off to Leeds Castle on 17th May 2024.  

 

 

                                           Year 5 Reading Stars!                                                           Safety in the Sun! 

 The Sun has arrived! As it  

 continues to shine and the  

 temperature rises please  

 remember to:  

• provide a sun hat 

• apply sun cream 

• send in a bottle of 

water 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                   Reception Vision Testing 

The Nursing Team will be in to test children in Reception’s vision on Tuesday 14th May 2024.  If you are 

happy for your child to have their eyes tested, you do not need to do anything.  However, if you want to 

opt out, please email: CH-TR.croydonschoolnurses@nhs.net with your child’s details.  

 

mailto:CH-TR.croydonschoolnurses@nhs.net


Stars of the Week 

     Nursery 
Butterflies Class 

Emir & 
Jannel 

Reception  
Giraffes Class 

David & 
Yassin 

Year 1  
 Dolphin Class 

Micah & 
Reuel 

Year 2 
Hummingbirds Class 

Angel &  
Nataneal 

Year 3  
Orangutan Class 

Nkanyezi & 
Charis-Mae 

Year 4 
Cheetahs Class 

Akira-Rose & 
Aniyah-Lee 

Year 5 
Whales Class 

Cataleya & 
Amara 

Year 5  
Panda Class 

Giovanni & 
Nelson 

Year 6  
Pygmy Owls Class 

Miralda & 
Eliel 
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With Joy! 

Josephine Copeland 

Headteacher             

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance & Punctuality –92.2% 
Overall attendance is up from last week, 

 but let’s keep going! 

 Class % Lates Winner 

NUR Butterflies  87.2% 2 
 

A huge 
congratulations 

to 
Hummingbirds 

and Pandas who 
have achieved 
over 96% for 

attendance this 
week. 

Well done to 
those classes! 

Orangutans and 
Pygmy Owls 
were close 

behind! 

REC Giraffes 83.5% 4 

YR1 Dolphins 91.7% 8 

YR2 Hummingbirds 96.2% 1 

YR3 Orangutans 95.2% 7 

YR4 Cheetahs 89.7% 1 

YR5 Whales 89.5% 3 

YR5 Pandas 96.5% 3 

YR6 Pygmy Owls 94.7% 3 

             Dates for the Diary 

• 10th May – Dolphin Class Worship 

• 13-16th May – Year 6 SATs Week 

• 14th May – Reception Vision Testing  

• 17th May – YR1 Trip to Leeds Castle 

• 17th May – Giraffe Class Worship (Reception Class) 

• 21st May – Parents’ Phonics Workshop for YR1 parents 9.00am 

• 24th May – Butterfly Class Worship (Nursery Class) 

• 24th May – Break up for half-term at 3.30pm 

• 3rd June – Pupils return to school – gates open at 8.45am 

• 14th June 9.10am – Pygmy Class Worship 

• 19th June 9.30am – EYFS and KS1 Sports Day 

• 20th June 9.30am – KS2 Sports Day  
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